
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/9/2024 4:26:15 AM

First name: Linda

Last name: Schneider

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing to comment on the proposed change for ANILCA cabins.  I don't favor the change; I think

the present provision should remain unaltered.  While I understand the desire to make accommodations for

families that originally built these cabins, I don't think it should be extended to the public at large.  Continuously

occupied cabins, and cabins in general, aren't consistent with keeping wilderness pristine and untouched.

Please don't make this proposed change.  


